
 

  

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Email:  admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  

 
Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th March 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

In a letter to you on 17th February Mr Moloney advised you of Miss Haswell’s 

resignation as Deputy Head at Hipsburn, which takes effect next month. 

  

As Chair and Vice Chair of the governing body Claire and I wanted to write to you as 

her time at Hipsburn Primary draws to an end. 

  

Miss Haswell joined as a Deputy Head when we were still a First school and helped the 

then Headteacher Mrs Charlton as the school transitioned towards becoming a Primary 

in September 2016.  Since Spring 2016 when Mrs Charlton retired, she has worked 

closely with and supported Mr Moloney in the running of the school.  

  

In her role as lead on progress, attainment and data the school has robust information 

to support these areas.   Much of this work is behind the scenes but is essential for us 

being able to have clear evidence of what is happening in school.  

  

She has attended our termly governing body meetings as an observer and has always 

been able to supply governors with any answers that they needed as they carry out 

their duties ‘checking and challenging’ school on its performance.  

  

We appreciate all of her hard work over the years and wish her well for the future.  

  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Allison Wort and Claire Vass – Chair and Vice Chair of the Governing Body. 
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